
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Proposed Amendment to GR 23
Date: Monday, February 28, 2022 8:03:43 AM

 
 

From: Melanie Reynolds [mailto:melanie.anchorservices@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, February 27, 2022 8:06 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Proposed Amendment to GR 23
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

I am in support of the proposed amendments to GR 23.
 
 
Melanie J. Reynolds, CPG
PO Box 6303
Olympia, WA  98501
360-451-1466 (cell/office)
360-388-4129 (fax)

mailto:SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV
mailto:Tera.Linford@courts.wa.gov

